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The RGW Law Firm has become a patron of the second
edition of the Polish Tech Night conference that will take
place on 21 June 2017 in Berlin. The goal of the Polish Tech
Night is to promote international cooperation between
entrepreneurs and investors from Poland and Germany.
During the conference current challenges that start-ups […]

The RGW Law Firm has become a patron of the second edition of
the Polish Tech Night conference that will take place on 21 June
2017 in Berlin.

The  goal  of  the  Polish  Tech  Night  is  to  promote  international
cooperation between entrepreneurs and investors from Poland and
Germany. During the conference current challenges that start-ups



are  facing  as  well  as  influences  of  computerisation  and
automatization processes on the image of modern business will be
discussed.

About 150 start-ups and investors from IT and related industries will
take part in the project. Polish and German representatives of the
politics  and  administration  announced  their  participation  in  the
conference.

The event is held under a honorary patronage of the Ambassador of
Poland in Berlin.

More information: http://polishtechnight.com/
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